
 

 

 
MEMO 
 
To:  Montana State Library Commission 

From: Malissa Briggs, Central Services Administrator 

Subject: Staffing Updates 

Date:  October 2, 2023 

 
 
There are no staffing changes to report since the August 2023 Commission Meeting. Future 
reports will be made on a quarterly basis. 


